
The Orange County Stormwater Program 
Invites the Public to a

Community Workshop

The National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) municipal 
stormwater permits are being renewed.  A public workshop is being held 

to further community understanding of this creek, river and coastal 
water quality protection program, explain the proposed program 

changes and elicit community comments.  

For more information, please visit www.ocwatersheds.com

Monday, December 4, 2006
1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.

Peter & Mary Muth Interpretive Center
2301 University Drive

Newport Beach, CA 92660


